
 

 

 

 

Date:       9 October 2024 

Contact number:  01395 517457 

E-mail:       environmentalhealth@eastdevon.gov.uk 

Our Ref:                PSPO consultation 2024 

Your Ref: 

 

 
Stephen Hill 
Honiton Town Council 
 

                                             
                         
 
 
                               
 

         

Dear Mr Hill 
 
Dog Control Public Spaces Protection Order  

All Hallows, Honiton 

 
East Devon District Council are seeking to vary the existing Dog Control Public Spaces 
Protection Order for Kilmington Playing field, Kilmington and All Hallows Playing field, 
Honiton.  
 
The existing Orders were made in 2023. However, we have been aware of several 
amendments that need to be made and this will require a public consultation. 
 
The areas that we are consulting on are as follows: 

• Kilmington Playing field – the Order currently states that there is a dog on lead 
requirement at Kilmington play area. This should state that there is a dog on lead 
requirement at Kilmington playing field and dog exclusion requirement at the 
children’s play area.  

• All Hallows, Honiton – the Order currently states that there is a dog exclusion 
requirement at the playing fields. This should state that there is a dog exclusion 
requirement on the sports pitches only.  

 
The public consultation will involve contacting local residents, relevant district councillors, 
and a press release.  
 
The consultation period will take place for two weeks from 14 October 2024 to 28 October 
2024.  The consultation will be hosted on our engagement platform Commonplace. To 
view the consultation please visit the online community engagement hub 
https://eastdevon.gov.uk/community-engagement/ 
 

If you have any further questions or experience issues regarding Commonplace please 
contact the engagement team by email engagement@eastdevon.gov.uk . 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Environmental Health Department 
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